
 

 

Tracy Airport Association Meeting 
 

Date: September 14, 2021 
 

Location: Skyview Aviation Lobby, 5749 S Tracy Blvd Tracy, CA 95377 
 
Call to order: 1900 
 
In attendance: Sunny Sethi, Montek Sethi, John Moore, Michael Thibodeau, Steve Bradford, Gary 
Harding, Ron Smith, Richard, Conchita, Jason Darfus (G16 hangar), Tony Gallien 
 
  

Monthly Treasurer's Report 
 

August 31, 2021 
 

 
Nothing new on Treasurer’s Report. 
Sunny Sethi 
Treasurer, Tracy Airport Association Treasurer’s report approved. 
 
Old Business: Reading of minutes of last meeting by John Moore were approved. 
 
 
New Business:  Discussed the helicopter hangar and parking situation.  It was speculated that the 
helicopters may be moving out of city hangars into private hangars.  But no one knows.   
 
I brought up the issue of building new hangars to help generate revenue for the airport of Tracy.  It was 
agreed the City of Tracy has no interest in improving the airport in any way, water, power, hangars or 
any amenity. 
Richard described his experience in Byron with a creating a new building and FBO at Byron.  It 
required about 2 weeks to come up with an approved general plan.  They will be breaking ground just 
after Christmas.  Richard mentioned the aerobatics box and the discussion in the Transportation 
meeting and how it came out for the aerobatics group. 
 
Discussed with Richard and Jason the use of Low Lead fuel in aircraft engines and the ramifications 
thereof.   



 

 

 
Slurry seal from Teichert added water to the mix which is why it is all filled with tire tracks as 
mentioned by Richard.  It was questioned why there was not handicap signs and yellow bumpy things 
in front of the airport manager’s office. 
 
Tony Gallien mentioned that there are still no supplies in the bathroom and after servicing the 
bathrooms are filthy and disgusting. 
 
Motion that the meeting adjourn, 1940, April 13, 2021, Motion seconded. 
 
Adjournment: 
 
Michael Thibodeau. 
Secretary TAA 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


